
_______________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

Greenhaugh Primary School    

Greenhaugh  

Hexham 

Northumberland     

NE48 1LX 
 

 

Telephone: 01434 240208 

Email: admin@greenhaugh.northumberland.sch.uk 

Interim Headteacher:  Ms Jo Trotter 

______________________________________________________________________________________ 

  

 

5
th

 February 2021 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

Please find below the link to a remote learning survey mentioned in the Newsletter earlier this week. 

 

Could you please try to complete this as soon as you can, in order for us to capture feedback from as many of 

you as possible. Please let us know your thoughts and we will then try to reflect this in our planning for the 

next few weeks. 

 

Jo trotter (Interim Headteacher) 

 

 

Remote learning survey 

 
 

https://forms.gle/UJ9HQZusXQrG2DVW8 

 

https://forms.gle/UJ9HQZusXQrG2DVW8

